
Intergroup Liaison Committee Report to Area 53 Assembly

Four of the five intergroup offices attended a Zoom meeting last Wednesday, June 
3, 2020. Discussion was mostly on the autonomy of the meetings to establish 
Coronavirus precautions but general adherence by the offices to wearing masks, 
physical distancing and sanitizing. COGF requested that groups update them with 
current meeting statuses.

Discussion for next meeting to follow up on intergroup office goals of 

1) being a resource for information about AA for people in the public and 
professions who come into contact with alcoholics?

2) helping meetings be accessible to all by having information on groups that are 
wheelchair accessible, provide American Sign Language interpretation, or who can 
assist those who are housebound, chronically ill, or living with the effects of brain 
damage or stroke.

COGF suggested forming an ad hoc committee to address office volunteer 
problems and visiting COYPPA events to find volunteers.


